
 

 

ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

MAY 12, 2015 

The Planning & Zoning Commission of Zeeland Charter Township met in the township hall at 

7pm, on May 12, 2015.  Members present:  Bruce Knoper, Mike Riemersma, Dennis Russcher, 

Tim Miedema, Karen Kreuse, Al Myaard, and Don Steenwyk; absent: Dick Geerlings and Bob 

Brower. 

Chairman Knoper called the meeting to order. Moved by Kreuze, supported by Russcher to 

approve the minutes of the April 14, 2015 meeting.  Motion carried. 

SITE PLAN REVIEW   Mr. David VanHaitsma reviewed the site plan for the construction of a 70’ x 

140” maintenance and storage building at 3643 80th Avenue.  Moved by Riemersma, supported 

by Russcher to approve the site plan dated April 10, 2015.  Motion carried. 

Reviewed a draft of Section 9.01 Intent and Purpose of the Mixed Use Village Ordinance.  

Suggestion was made to substitute the word “permitted” uses instead of “new uses”. 

Reviewed the ordinance adopted by Georgetown Charter Township concerning the keeping of 

chickens in a residential area.  Decision made to review the ordinance more in depth at the 

June meeting. 

Moved, supported, carried to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm. 

Vivian Zwyghuizen, Recording Secretary 

Karen Kreuze, Secretary 

 


